
Neighborhood Association Council of San Bernardino 

Resolution for Stronger and Safer Neighborhoods 

We affirm that the Neighborhood Associations of San Bernardino are an integral part of the 
city’s past, present and future; 

We affirm that the residents of San Bernardino must have an equal opportunity to fully 
participate in, and contribute to the betterment of their neighborhoods; 

We affirm that the Neighborhood Association Council of San Bernardino commits to 
fulfilling its duty to enhance the vitality of all communities by supporting and assisting in the 
development of Neighborhood Associations; and 

We affirm that the Neighborhood Association Council has identified the following priorities 
to ensure a more vital and sustainable future for San Bernardino: neighborhood beautification 
and preservation, safer neighborhoods, community services and resources; and economic 
development;  

We therefore resolve to do the following: 

• Create an effective communication link between City government and its Citizens to 
supply a channel through which city/neighborhood goals can be aligned. 

• Establish a Neighborhood Services Division and/or Neighborhood Services liaison at City 
Hall to expedite and funnel city processes, and to provide direction on advocating for 
neighborhood preservation and development of improvement projects. 

• Partner with our city department heads and workforce including engineering, traffic, 
parks, public safety, code enforcement, and community development to build, repair, 
maintain and move forward for the betterment of our neighborhoods. 

•  Together with city government develop a City Neighborhood Plan as a guide that 
provides a framework for future decision-making. 

• Sponsor a quarterly Mayor’s Roundtable to discuss community/neighborhood issues. 

• Our goal is part of San Bernardino’s Strategic Direction and Goals:  Enrich 
community partnerships to enhance the safety and 
wellbeing of all of San Bernardino’s neighborhoods.  

 

Adopted by the Neighborhood Association Council on December 5, 2015 


